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Dear Chair Golden and members of the Committee: 

I want to thank the sponsors of this bill for bringing this forward. Natural climate 

solutions are long overdue and will be a much needed response to the Climate 

Emergency that is already upon us. I want to agree with the testimony of my friend 

Sarah Deumling about the need for this legislation not just to benefit landowners who 

have not been implementing natural climate solutions but to those who have and will 

continue to do so. 

 

Thank you for your service to our state! 


